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Superintendent Search

Background:

In June of 2023, The Belmond-Klemme Board of Directors hired EDWise to perform a search 
for an interim superintendent. The Board conducted interviews and hired Chris Bergman as an 
interim superintendent. EDWise presented the board with a quote to perform a full-length search 
in December of 2023.

There was a $1,000.00 discount for hiring an interim superintendent. 

The full search to hire a new superintendent in the proposal is $9,700.00. (With the $1000.00 
discount.) 

The full search to hire new superintendent plus follow up (budget mentoring, entry plan, and 
goal setting) in proposal will cost $10,950.00. (With the $1,000.00 discount.)

Recommendation:

I recommend that the Board decides whether to perform the full search with or without follow 
up, and accept the proposal from EDWise. 


